
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 04 September 2023 11:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: Dartmouth Park tree comments 04/9/23 
 
Dear Planners  
 
List 752 28/8/23 
 
2023/3464/P 
Highgate Newtown Community Facility Management Plan page 2. 
Just to confirm that the tree in the HHNCC courtyard is to be  
Liriodendron tulipfera.  The Plane tree to the south of the courtyard had to be 
removed to facilitate the works.  It was agreed that a Dutch Elm resistant 
hybrid Elm would be planted to replace it. 
Please confirm that this is the street tree Ulmus lutece planted opposite the 
site in Croftdown Road. 
 
Thank you, 
EIleen Willmott 
 


